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The “drinking establishment” in my neighborhood “serves food”
from food trucks that are parked on the street during the evening
mostly on weekends. There is no food served on site. This place
of business stays open until 2am every night. The amplified
music, which is not allowed per the city's noise ordinance, is also
a major problem. They also have an Al Fresco permit. They are in
blatant violation of the permit and no one is doing a thing to
remedy their obvious disregard for the regulations that are in place
to assist bona fide restaurants who actually deserve the help from
the city. The closest residents are just across a narrow street. You
would not want this bar (not restaurant) in your neighborhood.



